corresp- Chris



JOURNAL OF PUBLIC HEALTH POLICY

208 Meadowood Drive, South Burlington, Vermont 05403

(802) 658-0136

May 26, 1989

Henry Blackburn, MD University of Minnesota School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon St. Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

met would be great would be great would please to when you fermy

I appreciate very much your invitation to schedule a seminar and consultation for me. Can we postpone it till the Spring? My schedule for this Fall is already too tight.

I'm glad to hear things are going so well.

With very best wishes,

Sincerely,

Milton Terris, M.D., M.P.H.

Editor